cLeveLano
; - ) s
Friendly visitors from the > -]
North Pole will be arriving in :‘\
Cleveland ! -
s
YOU ARE INVITED

With the objective of creating a sense of belonging within our
municipality, your council members unaminously agreed to
offer a small Christmas surprise for the children of
Cleveland.

Here is what we suggest :

When : December 19, 2020 from 1:00 to 3:00 o’clock
Where: At the municipal office 292, chemin de la Riviére
How: It will be a drive through for the citizens residing

in Cleveland, staying in your vehicule to respect
health Quebec recommendations. A jolly Santa
will be there to hand off little surprises to the
first 100 children aging between O and 12 years
old.

It could be possible that we request proof of residence.



